April 16, 1968

Mrs. Martin L. King, Jr.
Ebenezer Baptist Church
407 Auburn Avenue N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia
Dear Mrs. King:
I am aware that you have received so many copies of Memorial

Services held in honor of your distinguished husband, that you
can hardly count them.

I'm sure you count Tuskegee Institute among your warmest
friends, and I believe that our Memorial Service was one of the
first and finest held throughout the nation.

May God continue to bless and sustain you. Please call upon
us at anytime for any help that we may be able to give.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Yours In His Service,

Andrew L. Johnson
The Chaplain

Enc. Memorial Service Program

ALJ:br



